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From: Sue Gerdsen
To: Sorrel Marks
Date: Tue, Oct 25, 2005 12:55 PM
Subject: Los Osos resident called

a woman named Gisela Gawy, who lives at 390 Mitchell, Los Osos, called to say that she wants us to 
make the LO CSD re-start the sewer project!  She did not leave a phone number to be called back.  She 
sounded like an elderly woman.

CC: Roger Briggs


